
 
 
 
 
 
To Dr Dov Blum-Yazdi, 
School of Art Therapy, 
University of Haifa, Israel  
 
 

Letter of Invitation  
 
The Creative Arts Therapy Society (CATS) would like to invite you to give a 
two days seminar on Leelah Drama therapy approach on 16th and 17th 
September 2019. Through this initiative we hope to assist creative therapist 
to broaden their understanding on this approach. This can also serve as an 
enrichment to our practice.  

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
President       Vice President  
Noelle Camilleri     Nadine Cuschieri Grech 
Obo CATSMalta     Obo CATSMalta 
 

 

CATS 
MCVS, 181, 
Melita Street, 
Valletta 
Email: info@catsmalta.org 
Website:  http://catsmalta.org 


